LASSWADE ATHLETIC CLUB

Report on Cross Country Programme Season 2010-11

During the past year more than fifty athletes of all ages have competed for the club in cross country and road races. These have included the East District League, the east and national championships the east and national relays, our own open race and the borders cross country series. Still to go in the next two weeks are the national junior road race championships in Glasgow and the national senior six/four stage road relays at Livingston. As mentioned before the number of open races has dropped to practically nil with our race being possibly only the sole survivor on the Scottish winter calendar and this causes problems in finding suitable competition for our athletes on a regular basis. Training and coaching continues Monday/Thursday whatever the weather thanks to the dedication of the coaches who deserve a large vote of thanks and all the help you as parents can offer.

Special mention of Ross Matheson who is preparing to fly out to Spain tomorrow to represent the UK in the world cross country championships--one of only two S cots who qualified to do so from the national trials last week in Birmingham.---well done to Ross and good luck in the world’s. It’s great to pick up the national press almost daily and read about the exploits of yet another ‘Lasswade athlete’ who has either broken a record or is representing not only his country but also ‘us ‘on the national and international stage. Long may this continue.

Dave Hand

